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The list of the selected candidates for the Ph.D. programme is hereby 

published being duly approved by the Honourable Vice Chancellor of the 

University of Calcutta. The names of the supervisors of the respective 

candidates will be intimated later. The enrolment certificates will be issued to 

the students after puja vacation. The selected candidates are hereby requested to 

wait till the completion of Puja vacation. They are hereby requested also to 

follow the next notification in the website of the University of Calcutta. 

 

 

 

 

 

Kolkata                                                                     Head of the Department        

Date: 25/09/17                                                    (DIPANKAR MUKHOPADHYAY) 

 

 


